

A Message from the Desk of

Kenneth Tanner

Superintendent of Clay County Schools

ktanner@access.k12.wv.us

Meet Sarah the School Messenger

Please meet a very important person in the Clay County School System. Her name is "Sarah the School Messenger". Sarah has become a "virtually" irreplaceable component of our system. Sarah is our "virtual" newsperson in the 21st Century.

Sarah will be calling the students and parents throughout the school year for a variety of reasons. Sarah will be calling to inform you about Parent-Teacher Meetings, Open House, Special Events, early departure days, and of course, SNOW DAYS and 2-hour delays.

Sarah the School Messenger needs the help of Students and Parents. When your phone number changes, please notify the school principal by telephone or send a note. Ask that your number be updated



on the computer system. This is how Sarah knows who to call.

When Sarah calls, she will always be courteous and respectful. This is very important, by design, and an example we wish to promote. Although Sarah works very cheaply, a portion of her cost is paid by the excess levy. You, the taxpayer, as well as parents and students, deserve courtesy and respect. In fact, ALL employees of the Clay County Board of Education are expected to exhibit the same.

By the way, for the crowd who likes to text, Sarah the School Messenger has been looking into "texting" students and parents about "SNOW DAYS" and 2-Hour delays.

Thank you for your time and support.

